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Guaranteed IB’s provide a very valuable service to traders. This service will be eliminated if the proposed regulation
goes through.

The proposed regulation is not protecting customers but hurting them.

IB’s like Currensee fully understand the offerings of each broker and how they would fit with my trading style.
Please allow them to be independent as are the IB’s in the futures market.

Please do not just focus on the 10:1 leverage issue. This is another issue that is quite important to real traders.

I recommend that you ensure that brokers can only receive referrals from regulated IB’s!

This mail was sent via IB Coalition http://ibcoalition.orq/take-action!


